
Notice of Name Change and Address Change of Corporate Website 

 

On October 1, 2020, Showa Optronics, Co., Ltd. was renamed to KYOCERA SOC 

Corporation.  On the same date, its corporate headquarter was transferred to its former 

Yokohama facility.  The former headquarters at Setagaya, Tokyo, will be closed by the end 

of October, 2020. 

 

In addition, the address of its corporate website has been changed. 

 

[Company name] KYOCERA SOC Corporation  

[Address] 1-22-1 Hakusan, Midori-ku, Yokohama, Kanagawa 226-0006 Japan 

[Phone number] +81-45-931-6511 

[Corporate website] https://www.ksoc.co.jp/en/ 

https://www.ksoc.co.jp/en/

